## The Giddings News

November 13, 1942



V-MAIL

Sept. 29, 1942.

Dear Mr. Bishop:

Just to let you know that I am receiving and enjoying your paper very much.

I would appreciate if you would let my friends know that I have really been enjoying their letters and will answer as soon as possible.

I like the Navy fine and have gained weight since enlisting. However, I'll be glad when we finish this job and we can all return home.

Sincerely,
G. W. Black, Jr., CM1C,
USNR, Navy U. U. W.
c. o. Postmaster,
San Francisco, Calif.

U. S. S. Maryland, October 28, 1942

Dear Mr. Bishop:

Enclosed you will find money order for one year's subscription to the News..

I am now in the Navy and would like to keep up with what's happening in Giddings I have been in the Navy over a year now and like it just fine. I am on the battleship U. S. S. Maryland and I like my work fine and find it very interesting.

Will appreciate it if you will start sending the News immediately.

Thanks a lot, I am

Yours sincerely, J. C. McFarland, Jr. U. S. S. Maryland - 1st Div. c. o. Fleet Postoffice San Francisco, Calif.